
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

WSC ACADEMY BUDGET FOR 
SCHOOL YEAR 2022-23 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE WSC ACADEMY BOARD OF DIRECTORS, in accordance with 
the Public Act 43 of 1963, mandates a Public Hearing on the proposed 2022-23 Budget. 
 
The Public Hearing on the proposed 2022-23 School Year Budget will be held at the Board of 
Directors Meeting on Monday, June 27, 2022, Commencing at 4:00 p.m. at Work Skills 
Corporation, 100 Summit St., Brighton, MI 48116. Please call (810) 534-6127 if additional 
information is needed. 
Join: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82220177150?pwd=QzZoYklVRVZVV1JtZlVjOU8wZlExdz09 

Meeting ID: 822 2017 7150 

Passcode: 940495 

Dial by your location: 1 646 558 8656 

A copy of the 2022-23 proposed budget will be available to the public for inspection during 
regular business hours, (8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.), at the corporate Work Skills Corporation, 100 
Summit Street, Brighton, MI 48116 after July 1, 2022. 
 
This meeting is open to the public under the State of Michigan’s Open Meetings Act, P.A. 267. 
 
Official minutes of Regular Board Meetings are stored and available for inspection in the Office 
of Work Skills Corporation, located at 100 Summit Street, Brighton, MI 48116. 
 
If auxiliary aids or services are required at the meeting for individuals with disabilities, please 
contact Casandra Chapoton, (810) 534-6127 no later than 4:00 PM at least three days prior to 
meeting. 

Kimberly Hambright 

Board Secretary 
WSC Academy 

 
PUBLISH: June 13, 2022 
 
Send affidavit to: Tina Jackson 
   Work Skills Corporation 
   100 Summit Street 
   Brighton, MI 48116 


